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During March the children will be looking at 
“Once Upon a Time”.  The children will cover 
some traditional stories linked to our 
curriculum. We will be mixing our own porridge 
like Goldilocks and Going on a Bear Hunt in 
the garden.  

Supporting Your Child At Home 

You could read your child’s favourites story to 
them.  Please feel free to bring in your 
favourite stories from to home to share at story 
time.  

 

Our Special Story This Month 

But who is this creature with terrible 
claws 

And terrible teeth in his terrible jaws 

He has knobbly knees and turned out 
toes 

And a poisonous wart at the end of his 
nose 

His eyes are orange, his tongue is 
black, 

He has purple prickles all over his back 

@Oh help! Oh no! 

It’s a Gruffalo 

 
Forward Planning 

During April the children will be looking at ‘ 
Spring” If you have any ideas or suggestions 
you would like your child to do, please feel free 
to inform a member of staff. 

General Nursery News 
 

Thursday 5th March: World book 

We are having a dressing up day on Thursday 
5th March. We would like the children to dress 
up as their favourite book character on ‘World 
Book Day.  Some suggestions are the Hungry 
Caterpillar, Goldilocks, Alice in Wonderland, 
Batman, Dorothy or Captain Hook. 

Please note there will be a prize for the best 
dressed. Children will also receive a £1 book 
token from World Book Day. 

 

Bring Your Dad / Grandad to Breakfast 

Once again we would like to invite all our 
popular event. Dads and Grandads can come 



and join us for breakfast on Thursday 26th 
March from 8am!  We will be serving Man size 
sausage Sandwiches with Builders Tea (Coffee 
and Juice will also be available)! Could you let 
a member of staff know if you are attending 
please.  

Picking Up of Siblings 

Please can we politely ask that if you are 
picking up more than one child – that you pick 
up the youngest child first from upstairs.  

We are currently finding that parents are 
bringing their older siblings upstairs with them 
and as staff we cant keep an eye on those 
children as well whilst we feed back to you 
about your younger child’s day. It’s only a 
matter of time before an accident will happen. 

Coronavirus 

We have recently had a number of parents ask 
us about our policy on Coronavirus. Please be 
reassured we are keeping ourselves up to date 
with all current government advice on hygiene, 
self isolation and travel of both staff and 
parents. Thesec2 websites are particularly 
useful. 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-
covid-19-information-for-the-public 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/gu
idance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-
19/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-
covid-19 

We also have an Advice line that we can 
contact with Public Health England if we 
require further advice on any situation that may 
arise. Please see attached poster for further 
advice. 

Spare Clothes 

Please could you ensure that your child has a 
spare set of clothes at nursery which can be 
left on their pegs in case of any accidents or 
getting wet in the garden. 

Please can I ask all parents to ensure that their 
child has a coat and boots at nursery.  As you 

are aware our garden can get a little muddy at 
this time of year! 

Easter Egg Hunt  

We have been informed that the Easter Bunny 
will be hiding some Easter Eggs in our garden.  
The staff and children will try and find the 
Easter eggs on Thursday 9th April. Watch out 
for the Easter Bunny Aka Emma!  

 

Dates for Your Diary For The Spring Term 

World Book Day – Thursday 5th March 

Dads / Grandads for Breakfast – Thursday 
26th March 2020 

Term Ends for Term time children:- Friday 
3rd April 2020 

Easter Egg Hunt:- Thursday 9th April 2020 

Good Friday Friday 10th April 2019 Nursery 
Closed 

Easter Monday – Monday 13th April 2019- 
Nursery Closed 

Summer Term starts Monday 20th April 2020 

 

 


